
I would like to submit a question under Public Comments for tonight's Council Meeting: 
 
 
Good Evening Mayor and Council Members, 
 
The Town of Apple Valley, along with other cities of the High Desert, have been 
experiencing illegal fireworks for many months. I appreciate the efforts made to curtail 
this activity, however, this year has been the worst by far. 
 
I am asking the Town of Apple Valley to take a stand against ALL FIREWORKS, and 
cancel the fireworks display that is currently planned for July 4, 2020. 
 
We can all celebrate the 4th of July with our close family and friends without having 
fireworks. The enjoyment that a 30 minutes professional fireworks displays provides, 
doesn't make up for the emotional tole they take on humans, our pets, and the risk of 
property damage due to a fire. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 Rusty Lisberg 

Resident of Solera at Apple Valley Community Association 

11000 Katepwa Street 

Apple Valley, CA 92308 

760-559-0043 

 


